BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI

Cancellation of Certificate of Service )
Authority and Cancellation of Tariff of ) File No. XD-2011-0210
NextG Networks Central )

WITHDRAWAL OF STAFF MOTION

CoMES Now the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission and states as
follows:

I. On December 30, 2010, the Staff filed a Motion to Cancel the cestificate of
service authority granted on July 9, 2005, to NextG Networks Central (“the Company™),
because it reported no Missouri jurisdictional revenue for the past two years. Staff's
motivation for its filing was not to be punitive, but to merely remove those
telecommunications companies not actively involved in providing services in Missouri to
better maintain the Commission’s records.

2. On January 10, 2011, the Staff received the attached e-mail, in which the
company indicates that it is actively seeking to conduct telecommunications business in
Missouri. The Staff’s Motion, if granted, could impede the Company’s ability to offer

telecommunications services in Missouri, which the Staff views as an undesirable result.

WHEREFORE, Staff withdraws its Motion to cancel the Cettificate of Service
Authority and tariff for NextG Networks Central and asks that this matter be closed

without further Commission action.




Respectfully submitted,

Colleen M. Dale

Senior Counsel

Missouri Bar No. 31624

Attorney for the Staff of the
Missouri Public Service Commission
P. 0. Box 360

Jefferson City, MO 65102

(573) 751-4255 (Telephone)
cully.dale@@psc.mo.gov

Certificate of Service

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand-delivered,
transmitted by facsimile or electronically mailed to all counsel of record this 23" day of
March, 2011,




From: Robert Millar [maflto:rmilfar@nextgnetworks.net]
Sent: Thursday, March 10, 2011 2:51 pM

Te: Dale, Cully

Subject: NextG Networks of Hinois, Inc.

Cully,

Thank you for your time on the telephone today. As per our discussion | am sending this email to
request withdrawal of Staff’s Motion for Canceliation of Certificate of Service Authority of NextG
Networks of illinois, Inc. dba NextG Networks Central {“NextG"). As | mentioned to you when we spoke,
NextG is actively pursuing contractual relationships in the State of Missouri at this time. if NextG were
to execute an agreement to provide service without its authorization, this would impact NextG's ability
to initiate service. Therefore, it would be beneficial if the company is allowed to retain its current
certification.

Itis my understanding that upon receipt of this email you will initiate withdrawal of Staff’s Motion.
Please let me know if your understanding varies in anyway. NextG would appreciate receiving a copy of
the notice to withdraw Staff's Motion. After our call | also verified that NextG's contact information has
been updated when it filed its annual report for 2010 in the FFIS system.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Respectfully submitted,

Robert A, Millar

Senior Regulatory Counsel
NextG Networks, Inc,

890 Tasman Drive

Milpitas, California 95035-7439
Direct: 510-290-3086
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rmillar@nextgnetworks.net




